Office of Stuart M. Rosenblum, MD & Shea DeKlotz, PA-C

July 8, 2016

Dear Valued Patient:

In the process of our transition to the new clinic, we are still getting credentialed and re-contracted with all of the insurance plans. If your insurance plan is not yet contracted, you have the following options:

(1) Reschedule your appointment (2) Pay a higher co-payment and/or out-of-network amount since the clinic will be in an out-of-network status. (3) Pay cash at the time of service for your visit. You will receive a 20% discount off of the fee schedule.

If you do proceed with your visit and you receive a bill that you do not understand please call the number listed on your statement and speak to one of our billing specialists. The phone number for our new billing department is (503) 964-6595.

If you receive a check from your insurance plan for our services, since some health plans do this instead of paying the doctors directly. Please let us know so we can tell you how to proceed. We do not want to send you a bill for the "retail" amount of your services.

Thank you for your patience in this matter. Please visit our website at www.oripc.com for updates on contracting with the insurance plans.

Sincerely,

Stuart M. Rosenblum, MD

1849 NW Kearney Street, Suite 201 | Portland, Oregon 97209-1453

Phone: (503) 477-5205 | Fax: (503) 506-5058 | Billing: (503) 964-9565

Website: www.oripc.com